
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

26 June 2025 

Completion of Share Purchase Plan 
EVE Health Group (ASX:EVE, EVE or the Company) advises that it has completed the Share 
Purchase Plan (SPP) announced on 14 April 2025. 

The SPP was open to all eligible shareholders, enabling them to subscribe for up to $30,000 worth 
of new fully paid ordinary shares in the Company at a price of $0.036 per share, being the same 
price as the recent Placement. 

The Company received valid applications from eligible shareholders totalling $32,500. A total of 
902,766 fully paid ordinary shares will be issued today, 26 June 2025, in accordance with the SPP 
timetable. The new shares will rank equally with all other fully paid ordinary shares on issue. 

 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

— ENDS — 

Company enquiries 
+61 8 6465 5500 
info@evehealthgroup.com.au 

About EVE Health Group 
 
EVE Health Group (ASX: EVE) is an Australian-based health company developing and commercialising evidence-based 
wellness and pharmaceutical products. Through its subsidiaries Meluka Australia and Nextract EVE delivers science-led 
innovations designed to support consumer and practitioner health across retail, pharmacy and clinical channels. 

For further information, please visit www.evehealthgroup.com.au and follow us on LinkedIn. 

 

 
 


